
 

Republic of Serbia 

Autonomous Province of Vojvodina 

PROVINCIAL SECRETARIAT FOR  
ЕNERGY AND MINERAL RESOURCES 
Blvd. Mihajla Pupina 16, 21000 Novi Sad 
Т: Tel: +381 21 487 44 87; 487 44 92 

F: +381 21 456 799  

e-mail: ivana.gligorovic@vojvodina.gov.rs 

 

Novi Sad, 10 March 2014 

 

INVITATION 

 

The Government of the Autonomous Province of Vojvodina, the Provincial Secretariat for Energy and 

Mineral Resources in cooperation with the World Bioenergy Association (WBA) Stockholm 

invites to   the 

 

1
st

 Preparatory International Conference dedicated to 

 

''Biomass as part of the future energy system in Vojvodina'' 
 

 

When: Friday, 28 March 2014, 9:00 – 16:35 

 

Where: Novi Sad, Serbia, Hall of the Assembly of the Autonomous Province of Vojvodina, Vladike Platona bb 

 

Organized by: The Government of the Autonomous Province of Vojvodina, Provincial Secretariat for energy and 

mineral resources in cooperation with the World Bioenergy Association (WBA) Stockholm 

  

Language: Serbian, English, German 

 

it is our pleasure to invite you to join the Government of the Autonomous Province of Vojvodina, the Provincial 

Secretariat for Energy and Mineral Resources and the World Bioenergy Association (WBA) Sweden, for the 1
st

 

Preparatory International Conference dedicated to ''Biomass as part of the future energy system in Vojvodina'', 

which will take place in Novi Sad, Serbia, on March, 28
th

 2014. 

 

We would be very pleased if you were to participate in the Conference and contribute to the generation of fruitful 

discussions during the event.  

 

Further information on the 1
st

 Preparatory International Conference can be found on 

http://www.psemr.vojvodina.gov.rs/ 

 

In 2014, the first Preparatory International Conference will took place on 28 March 2014 in Novi Sad, while the 

second Preparatory International Conference will be held in Graz, Austria. 

 

A concluding International Conference, to take place in Novi Sad on October 2014, will build on the results of the 

two preparatory Conferences. 

 

Looking forward to your participation in the Conference 

 


